
Perry L. Kent       December 6, 2013 
427 Hammond Ave. 
Mansfield, OH 44902 
 
Mark Bellamy 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Energy and Environment Department 
Utility Specialist 
 
RE: Deletion of References / Notations, NRGyINC, LLC for Kent PV 
 
Mark, 
 
Per our conversation, I need to remove all references, notes or information with 
public access that refers to my business name, NRGyINC, LLC in the Ohio 
Public Utilities Commission records for my renewable photovoltaic array. 
 
The arrays were filed and approved for generation in the State Of Ohio under 
PUCO Case No: 10-0189-EL-REN, 10-0190-EL-REN in 2009, I believe.  Please 
delete the business name references.  Please replace the name for the two 
arrays with Kent PV 4.93kw and Kent PV 1.75kw or a similar standard Ohio 
PUCO naming convention. 
 
Please alert me to any further action I need to take to support or advance this 
request for deletion of references to NRGyINC, LLC. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Perry L. Kent 
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